

May 12, 2021

C. Matthew Thornton 4835 Silver Morning Lane La Crosse, WI 54601

Mayor Mitch Reynolds And Common Council of the City of La Crosse City Hall 400 La Crosse Street La Crosse, WI 54601



Dear Mayor Reynolds and the Common Council of the City of La Crosse,

I am writing to seek permission to apply for a Combination "Class B" Beer and Liquor License.

I have purchased South Lanes Pizza from the former owners and will be relocating the restaurant to 1501 Losey Boulevard, La Crosse. We hope to be open late summer or early fall of 2021.

South Lanes Pizza will be a family-friendly casual dining restaurant with a bar. We will also offer pizza delivery and take out. During the lunch hour we sell pizza by the slice. Post lunch, everything will be made-to-order from the menu.

Liquor will be served by a bartender.

We will be open Sunday to Thursday from 11:00 am - 8:00 pm. Friday and Saturday we will be open from 11:00 am - 11:00 pm.

We will ideally have between 10-15 employees when we open.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

C. Matthew Thornton

South Lanes Pizza LLC NAFLOTT@gmail, com MATT@jaybuckley.com